

MEMO# 12760

October 19, 2000

SEC CHAIRMAN LEVITT'S REMARKS ON 60TH ANNIVERSARIES OF THE INVESTMENT COMPANY ACT AND THE INSTITUTE

[12760] October 19, 2000 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS No. 60-00 RE: SEC CHAIRMAN LEVITT'S REMARKS ON 60TH ANNIVERSARIES OF THE INVESTMENT COMPANY ACT AND THE INSTITUTE On Thursday, October 6th, the Institute held a dinner commemorating the 60th anniversaries of the Investment Company Act and the Institute. In the event that you were unable to attend, I thought you might be interested in Chairman Levitt's remarks, a copy of which is enclosed. Matthew P. Fink President Enclosure

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.